
 

 In 2022, we are celebrating the 25th anniversary of World Book 

Day – with the message for all children ‘You are a reader ‘! It 

will be filled with lots of exciting, celebratory ways to promote 

reading for pleasure on World Book Day, and all-year round. 

 

This year we are asking the children to come to 

school dressed as their favourite character from a 

book. The day will be devoted to reading for 

pleasure. 



 

 The children are being asked to bring in a book (or 

more than one) from home that is in good condition 

and age appropriate for their own class. We will 

then do a class book swap, so every child will then 

go home with a new book.                     

 

 The children will be given the opportunity to watch 

authors online. 

 

 The children will be read a variety of books 

throughout the day. 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 They will use any items from home to try and 

depict a book. This was a huge success last year 

and there were no limits to the children’s 

imagination.   

 

 

 

 EXTREME READING 

Please take photos of your children reading in 

extreme, funny or unusual places on your 

smartphone and seesaw them to school to 

become part of a wall display (of course be sure 

not to do anything too dangerous!).  

 



 

The most important thing on this day is to 

encourage a love for books and reading. Thank you 

for all your help and support on the most favourite 

day of our calendar! 

 

M. Cairns 

Literacy Leader 

 

 

 

 

 


